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April 18™, 2019
To: Board of Zoning Adjustment of the District of Columbia

To whom it may concern,

This letter authorizes Mark Freeman of Aggregate Architecture & Design, PLLC to act on
my behalf with respect to all proceedings involving real property at 1210 T St NW,
Washington, DC 20009.

Sincerely,
Siri Fiske

siri.fiske@gmail.com
(310) 938-3432

1210 T StNW
Washington, DC 20009

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20063
EXHIBIT NO.32
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